
Submitter: Denise Freese 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

I find this utterly unreasonable. Oregon has experienced a surplus in tax revenue for 

the past two years, and eliminating property tax limits seems unnecessary. This 

move not only lacks justification but also has the potential to displace those teetering 

on the edge of financial stability from their homes, exacerbating the already critical 

issue of homelessness. If the state genuinely aims to address the homeless problem, 

one would expect them to foresee that implementing such measures is 

counterproductive. I vehemently oppose this proposal on behalf of all homeowners 

struggling to make ends meet. 


